
 
 

  

 
 

Discover a Treasure of Books at Brass Castle and Port Colden Schools 

 Fall Book Fair, October 8 – 11, 2013! 

 

Our Fall Book Fair, sponsored by the Washington Township PTA, will be the week of October 8, 2013 

at both schools. There will be after school and evening family hours at each school in addition to the 

times when the children shop at the Book Fair during the school day, so please make plans to visit our 

fair and experience a celebration of reading that provides families the opportunity to get involved in a 

universal mission: encouraging kids to read every day! 

 

Our Scholastic Book Fair brings to school a wonderful selection of fun, engaging, and affordable books 

kids want to read. Giving kids access to good books and the opportunity to choose their own books will 

motivate them to read more.  

 

Check your child’s backpack a week before the fair to see a flyer and schedule which shows a sampling 

of the books available at the fair and a schedule of when the classes shop at the book fair. This flyer is 

just a sampling of the books that will be offered at the fair, as there will be countless other selections 

there as well.  

 

At the book fair, be sure to check out the Teacher Wish List binders if you would like to purchase a 

selection for your child’s teacher from your child. 

 

Brass Castle School:   

 Family Book Fair Night on Tuesday, October 8 from 6:00 - 8:00   

 After School Shopping hours on Wednesday, October 9 from 3:30 - 5:00 

                                     

Port Colden School:   

 After School Shopping hours on Tuesday, October 8 from 3:30 - 5:00 

 Family Book Fair Night on Wednesday, October 9 from 6:00 - 8:00 
 

Thanks so much and we hope to see you there! 

 

Christine VanOrman      Beth Connolly & Lydia Roth 

Brass Castle Book Fair Chair     Port Colden Book Fair Chairs 
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